
Holy Family Parish 
 

 
 

FIRST SATURDAY, February 5, 2011 
     8:00 am  + Jimmy Molyneux, Req. Mr. & Mrs. Bergen 
     5:30 pm + Maimie Shortis, Req. Sean & Imelda O’Neill 
SUNDAY, February 6, 2011  
     7:30 am   + People of the Parish  
     9:00 am    + Hank & Thomas Kiley, Req. Helen Kiley 
   10:30 am    + Charles “Danny” Somers,  
                             Req. Seery Family  
   12:00 pm    + Benny Moncelli, Req. Family 
     5:30 pm    + Carlee Wines, Req. Family 
MONDAY, February 7, 2011  
     8:00 am   + Purgatorial Society 
TUESDAY, February 8, 2011  
     8:00 am   + Una Harrington, Req. Harrington Family  
WEDNESDAY, February 9, 2011 
     8:00 am   + Jimmy Molyneux, Req. Mr. & Mrs. Hicks 
THURSDAY, February 10, 2011 
     8:00 am   + Paula Lund, Req. Max & Ava Vandright 
FRIDAY, February 11, 2011                          
     8:00 am   + Robert Wilson, Req. Sharon Foley Brobant 
SATURDAY, February 12, 2011 
     8:00 am  + Elizabeth Breen, Req. Mr. & Mrs. Nicholas   
                              DeCaprio  
     5:30 pm + Lucia Santopadre, Req. Grandaughters  
                              Michele & Angela 
SUNDAY, February 13, 2011  
     7:30 am   + People of the Parish 
     9:00 am    + Josephine Rizzi, Req. Peggy Donohue  
   10:30 am    + Joseph Turso, Req. Millie Monecelli                          
   12:00 pm    + Patrick & Agnes DeCaprio, Req. Family 
     5:30 pm    + Victoria & Jerry Rosa,  Req. Angela Santos  
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RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Tues. and Wed. (Grades 1-5) 4:15 to 5:30 PM.   Wed. (Grades 6-8) 
7:00 to 8:15 PM.  Classes from September to May.  Contact 
Patricia McCarthy, CRE, at 732-264-7043. Office hours during 
classes:9:00 -3:00 pm Mon. & Thurs., 12 -6:00 pm Tues. & Wed. 
Website: www.holyfamily.us. E-mail: hfreligioused@comcast.net. 
Fax: 732-335-9605. 

ALTAR AND ROSARY SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the fourth Thursday of the month Sept. - 
June at   7:00 PM in Memorial Hall.  All women of the parish 
are welcome to attend.  Communion Sunday is the first 
Sunday of the month at 9:00 AM.  Questions contact President 
Kathy Mc Connell at 732-739-3276 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
Monthly meeting is the second Thursday of the month at 8 PM in 
Memorial Hall.  All men of the parish are invited to attend.  
Communion Sunday is the Sunday following the Holy Name 
meeting.  Questions contact President Sam Fortino at 732-739-2442. 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
All high school teens are invited to join the youth ministry.    
Meetings are held Sunday evenings from Sept. thru June from 
6:30 to 8:30 p.m. in Memorial Hall.  Activities include:  Mass, 
service to the poor, youth conference, fundraising, and much 
more!  Contact Adele Wright for more information at 732-
721-5558. 

READERS 
Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in the reader ministry. Please contact Pastoral Associate 
Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-264-1484. 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
OF HOLY COMMUNION 

Parishioners who have received Confirmation are invited to 
participate in becoming extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion.  
Please contact Pastoral Associate Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman at 732-
264-1484 ext. 22 or at 732-739-3065 (convent).  There is a two-year 
commissioning commitment. 

ALTAR SERVERS 
Any child third grade or older is welcome to become an altar server.  
Please contact the parish office at  732-264-1484. 

USHER MINISTRY 
For more information on the usher ministry, please contact Craig 
Tonks at 732-290-1329. 
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GOLDEN AGE GROUP 
Meeting every Monday in Memorial Hall 10 A.M. to 2 PM.  
Questions please contact Richard Bryson at 732-264-0008. 

 

. 
Teresa Javins            David Brady  
Walter Pilate            Elizabeth Hickey  
Stella Ladopoulos        Fr. Dan Hesko 
RECENTLY ILL:  Jack Wegman,  Artie 
Renfroe, Angela Della Pietro, Patricia Cohen,  
Veronica Grutkowski   Benny Benyamini, William Dick, 
Alice  Morrison, John Sitty, Ann Kofoed,   Terry Dittmar, 
Wojciechowski Family, Nicole Hosier, Paul Rivera, Douglas, 
Rosalie Caruso, Carol McKenna, Alan Reed, Dorothy Arendt, 
Nancy Leonetti,  Barbara Grasso, Ralph & Leah Grasso, 
Cecilia Irwin, Frank & Antoinette Fusco. 

 
 



February 6, 2011 
Dear Parishioners, Dear Parishioners, 
     Please accept my personal 
thanks to all of you who have been 
patient with the record breaking 
snowfalls in our area over the past 
six weeks, probably causing you 
some problems on your visits to our 

church and school areas. 

     Please accept my personal 
thanks to all of you who have been 
patient with the record breaking 
snowfalls in our area over the past 
six weeks, probably causing you 
some problems on your visits to our 

church and school areas. 
     Every effort has been made to clear our three 
church parking lots for Masses, meetings and 
usual church business and the very large school 
lot for our parish children’s religious education 
and sports programs. 

     Every effort has been made to clear our three 
church parking lots for Masses, meetings and 
usual church business and the very large school 
lot for our parish children’s religious education 
and sports programs. 
     We have already far exceeded our budget for 
snow removal for this season and face the real 
possibility of yet more snow to come before the 
winter ends. I am asking for your continued 
understanding, patience, and financial generosity; 
I especially request that you take every precaution 
for your safety and practice good judgment when 
coming to our church and school facilities. 

     We have already far exceeded our budget for 
snow removal for this season and face the real 
possibility of yet more snow to come before the 
winter ends. I am asking for your continued 
understanding, patience, and financial generosity; 
I especially request that you take every precaution 
for your safety and practice good judgment when 
coming to our church and school facilities. 
     Now let us all join together and pray for an 
early spring. 
     Now let us all join together and pray for an 
early spring. 
                               Most gratefully,                                Most gratefully, 
                               Fr. Mark                                Fr. Mark 

Reading Buddies Program Reading Buddies Program 
Family & Children’s Service has a meaningful volunteer 
opportunity available for adults who love children and books.  
Committed volunteers will read to Kindergarten through second 
grade students during school hours for one hour, once a week.      
Please show your concern for our children by sharing your time.  
Call Samantha White at 732-222-9111 for more information. 

CATHOLIC MEN’S CONFERENCE – SETON HALL 
Rise Up, O Men of God! 

The Catholic Men’s Conference will be held on Saturday, 
March 5, 2011, from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., at Seton Hall University, 
400 South Orange Ave., S. Orange, NJ 07079.  Highlights of 
the day include:  Celebration of Mass by Archbishop John J. 
Myers, D.D., Confessions, Public Adoration, Dynamic 
Speakers:  Fr. Mariusz Koch, CFR; Darrell Miller, Former 
MLB Player; Steve Wood, Family Life Center; Chris Godfrey, 
NY Giants; Chris Bell, Good Counsel Homes.  Music will be by 
Tony Melendez.  Price for Adults is $20, Students and Seniors 
$15, Priests & Religious Free.  Continental Breakfast and 
Lunch included. Early registration through 
www.rcan.org/menscommission, CathollicMen@rcan.org, or 
973-497-4545.  “As Iron Sharpens Iron So One Man 
Sharpens Another.”   (Proverbs 27:17)                                                                                     

CARDINAL MC CARRICK/ST. MARY’S H.S. 
FRESHMAN REGISTRATION NIGHT 

Cardinal McCarrick/St. Mary’s H.S. Freshman 
Registration Night – Wednesday, February 9, 2011, from 
6:30 -9:30 p.m. For more information call 732-721-0748 
ext. 244 or mmendoza@cardinalmccarrick.com.    
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WEEKEND OF FEBRUARY 12 & 13 

Serving at the Altar  
5:30 PM 7:30 AM 9:00 AM 

Deryn Albrecht 
Brian Healey 

Faith Reash 
Eddie Reash 

Adam Bryant 
Violet Ries 

10:30 AM 12:00 PM 5:30 PM 
Sean Knoll 

Christopher Zeller 
Victoria Defabritis 

Katherine Defabritis 
Andrea Connors 
James Lonnay 

Readers and  
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 

 

5:30 PM F. Verbovsky F. Cozzati, T. Healey  
7:30 AM D. Ellis A. Gallo, J. Reash 
9:00 AM M. Hanna S. Ledden, L. Robinson 
10:30 AM G. Cooper M. Celestino, M. Leite 
12:00 PM F. Bracken M. DelPopolo, D. Javins 
5:30 PM J. Cantwell L. Lonnay, F. Maysonet 

Our Weekly Offering 
Last Week – January 30 

1st Collection – Weekly $8369 
2nd Collection – St. Vincent de Paul Society $2549 

This Week – February 6 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Diocesan Assessment 
Next Week – February 13 

1st Collection – Weekly 
2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal in Action! 
Catholic Charities in the United States is one of the most 

recognized names and 
largest non-profit 
organizations in the 
country.  Our Catholic 
Charities in the Diocese 
of Trenton provides 
services and care to more 
than 100,000 of our most 
needy citizens.  Our 
Catholic Charities is a 
leader in the state in 
areas such as foster care, 
housing, job training, 

therapy, emergency food, emergency care, substance abuse, 
and many other social service programs.  The plain truth is 
that much of the funding from the state and Federal 
government for social services is declining and need for these 
services is always increasing.  The Bishop’s Appeal helps to 
fund Catholic Charities to respond to the every growing need. 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY 
MONTHLY MEETING – FEBRUARY 10 

All men of the parish 18 and older are invited to join the Holy 
Name Society.  We meet the second Thursday of the month at 
8 p.m. in Memorial Hall.  Our next meeting is this Thursday 
February 10 —come and join us!  Questions call Sam Fortino 
732-739-2442. 

CHARISTMATIC HEALING MASS  
The Healing Shepherd Prayer Group invites all to a 
Charismatic Healing Mass on Monday February 28, 2011, at 8 
p.m. at Holy Cross Church, Ward Ave. Rumson, NJ.   



Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time   
       YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS 

MEETINGS EVERY SUNDAY 6:30 TO 8:30 P.M.  
In Memorial Hall 

Any student in grade 9 through 12 is invited to join our High 
School Youth Ministry.  We meet each Sunday in Memorial 
Hall (below the church).  Hope to see you there! 

(All meetings are below the church in Memorial Hall) 
         CUPCAKE SALE 
Please support our High School Youth Group who 
will be selling cupcakes after all Masses next 

weekend, February 12-13.  
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
Create-A-Card Sale 

The created artwork by our Religious Education Students is 
available for sale in the office for $20.00 per box.  The package 
contains 20- Blank Note cards displaying their winning designs.  

Be a “Prayer Angel” Sponsor 
for a First Communion Child 

We would like to ask our parishioners to pick up a Prayer 
Angel from the board near the Holy Family Altar side of the 
church next weekend with the name of one of our First 
Penance/Communion students and have them pray for their 
spiritual guidance. 

SAVE THE DATES – PARISH MISSION 
MARCH 14, 15, 16, 2011 

Please keep these dates open for Holy Family Mission on 
March 14, 15, and 16, 2011.  More information to follow. 
   

HOSPITAL VISITATION 
We are in need of a person to join our team of extraordinary 
ministers who take communion to the sick Catholic patients 
in Bayshore Hospital.  The team distributes communion on 
Monday mornings.  For more information, please call Sr. 
Gloria Jean at 732-264-1484.   
                                                                         

BISHOP’S ANNIVERSARY BLESSING 
FOR COUPLES CELEBRATING 25, 50, 

OR MORE YEARS OF MARRIAGE 
This year’s Forty-Fifth Annual Bishop’s Anniversary Blessing will 
honor couples married in 1986 and 1961 and any couple celebrating 
more than fifty years of marriage on Sunday, May 1, beginning at 3 
p.m., at the Cathedral of St. Mary of the Assumption in Trenton.  
Please contact the parish office at 732-264-1484 for registration 
information.  The deadline to register is March 7. 

JERSEY SHORE WORKCAMP IV 
FREE HOME REPAIR 

Christian teenagers from across the U.S. will come to Monmouth 
County to repair homes for low income, elderly or disabled 
homeowners.  Both labor and materials will be free to households 
receiving services.  Teams of 5 youth and at least one adult leader 
will do the work.  Eligible repairs may include:  Exterior Painting; 
Interior Painting; Wheelchair Ramps; Roofing (no tear offs); 
Mobile Home Roof Coating; Limited Porch Repair or Construction 
(no plumbing or electrical work).  For more info. call 732-671-
1036 or mrsb105@verizon.net.  
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WEDNESDAY WEEKLY ADORATION 

Suspended until Wednesday, April 27, 2011  
An opportunity to become part of the Adoration Schedule will 
be provided.  If you are interested and would like to commit to 
spending some valuable time in prayer before the Blessed 
Sacrament on a regular basis, please contact Sr. Gloria Jean at 
732-264-1484.  

RESPECT LIFE 
ACTION ALERT – H.R. 361 

In the face of a national campaign to force health care 
providers to participate in abortion, it is essential that 
Congress take action to protect the civil rights of health care 
professionals and other health care entities.  Your assistance is 
needed to cosponsor and support the Abortion Non-
Discrimination Act, H.R.361.  For more information, go on 
nchla.org (on the left side column) you will see Action Center 
underneath is listed Action Alerts.  Click on the same and 
scroll down to Current Action Alerts. 

Rosary for the Unborn – February 19 
Holy Family Parish will recite the Rosary for the Unborn 
following the 8 a.m. Mass on February 19th.  All are invited. 
"Selfishness and fear are at the root of (pro-abortion) 
legislation...We in the Church have a great struggle to 
defend life...life is a gift not a threat."  
                                                                 Pope Benedict XVI 

HOLY HOUR – ST. CATHERINE’S CHURCH 
Every Second Sunday 

Sunday, Feb. 13 and every second Sunday thereafter from 
3 to 4 p.m. you are invited to join in a Holy Hour of quality 
time with the Lord, through the Exposition of the Most 
Blessed Sacrament.  Join in a time of prayer, reflection, and 
silence followed by Benediction.  The Holy Hour this month 
is in Honor of the Holy Family and for Fr. Dan Hesko.  All 
are invited to St. Catherine’s Church, 110 Bray Ave., 
Middletown, NJ.  

DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET & BENEDICTION 
ST. MARY’S CHAPEL 

The Divine Mercy Chaplet & Benediction will take place at 
St. Mary Chapel on Thursday, Feb. 17, from 7:15 to 8:15 p.m.  
The chapel is located at 26 Leonardville Rd., New Monmouth.  
Questions call Pat Cusick 732-673-5317. 
 

Dance - February 12  
Join us and DeeJay Ray at Holy Family Church in Memorial Hall 
on February 12 from 7:30 p.m. to 11:00 p.m.  Cost is $10 and 
includes light refreshments.  Singles and couples welcome.  For 
more information contact Gale at 732-345-0212.  

MOTOR COACH TRIP – CAPE COD 
The Ministry of St. Anne of St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church 
in Red Bank is planning a motor coach trip to beautiful Cape Cod 
from May 16-20, 2011. The incredible cost for the trip ($435.00 
per person, double occupancy) includes motor coach 
transportation, four nights lodging, 8 meals, scenic visits to 
Martha’s Vineyard, Hyannis, Sandwich, the “Outer Cape”, the JFK 
Museum, and much more. Please call Mary Ellen Horner at (732) 
741-1525 to make your reservation or for more information.    
 


